
FroM our PriNcipal

We are Trinity! Our students, staff, and community hear 
this phrase often. This phrase means you are the reason 
this school exists. This is YOUR school! I truly hope each 
of you feels the same sense of ownership of and pride in Trinity as I do. I have 
been a member of St. Mary of the Woods Parish my entire life. I am the daugh-
ter of Majella Mills and the Owen Mills, and am married to Joe Hernandez. Joe 
and I have three children: Nathan, Will, and Isaac, all students of St. Mary of the 
Woods School.

I am a proud 1994 graduate of Trinity High School. I obtained a bachelor’s 
degree in biological sciences from the University of Missouri-Rolla in 1999 and 
a master’s degree in health and human performance from Austin Peay State 
University in 2000. I taught and coached basketball at Trinity High School from 
2000-2005. I taught at Owensboro High School from 2005-2016, where I 
coached for nine years. I spent 16 years teaching, and I have a passion for edu-
cation. In 2015, I received my Education Specialist Degree for Instructional 
Leadership from the University of the Cumberlands.

Currently, I am the Principal of St. Mary of the Woods School, and I look forward 
to serving Trinity High School in this same capacity next year. These schools 
mean so much to me and I am excited to work with each of you in the future! 
Our schools will prosper because of your belief and support. Thank you for all 
you do! We are Trinity!

Blessings to you and yours,

Emily Hernandez
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What are you doing?
We may have lost touch with 
you through the years, and 
we want you back! Please 

notify the advancement office 
when you have a change of 

address or new phone number 
by calling 270.233.5533 or 

by emailing anna.mcdaniel@
trinityhs.com. Please let us 

know of any information you 
wish to share with your Trinity 
family, including awards and 

achievements, an engagement, 
a marriage, the birth of a child, 
or a new business venture. We 
are proud of you and proud to 

call you our own! 

Advertising support
If you want to advertise your 

business on our website, please 

let us know at 270.233.5533 or 

anna.mcdaniel@trinityhs.com. 

We believe in supporting each 

other and want to share this 

spirit with our Trinity family.



Faith-Centered Education, Lifelong Relationships

“I firmly believe Catholic school education 
stays with you forever.” 

Mike Horn 
Class of ‘68

“I cherish my years at Trinity.  In reflection, 
I am compelled to acknowledge Father Lou 
White, senior religion teacher and guidance 
counselor 50 years ago.  There is no substi-
tute for a Catholic education.” 

Judi Boarman Day 
Class of ‘68

“Trinity High School has blessed me with 
amazing people. I know if I ever need help, I 
can always come back to ask one of my class-
mates or teachers for guidance. Everyone 
here wants the best for you, and I think that is 
what makes it such a special place.” 

Eric Howard 
Class of ‘17

“Trinity has provided me with a second family 
that has pushed me to do my best, not only 
in academics, but in community service, in 
my faith, and in soft skills. Everybody should 
consider going to Trinity because the faculty, 
staff, and students truly care about each oth-
er and want everyone to benefit in all aspects 
of life.” 

Alanna Wathen 
Class of ‘17

Trinity High School has had a direct and 
positive influence on the person I am 
today. For that, I will be forever grateful. 
Trinity has served me well, and I look 
forward to seeing the rile it will play for 
all of its students. I was born and raised 
in Whitesville and have belonged to St. 

Mary of the Woods Parish since baptism. I am the son of 
Kenny and Carleen Morris. I am married to Sarah McDaniel 
(THS Class of 2004), and we have a daughter named Ellis. I 
am a 2006 graduate of Trinity High School. I earned a bach-
elor’s degree in biology, with a minor in chemistry, from 
Brescia University in 2010, and a master’s degree in teach-
ing from Oakland City University in 2012. I am in the pro-
cess of earning a Rank I certification in administration from 
the University of the Cumberlands.

Currently, I serve Trinity High School as a science teacher 
and the Dean of Students. I am most excited about the new 
role I will hold next year as Assistant Principal for both St. 

Mary of the Woods School and Trinity High School. Our 
Catholic schools provide our students with a solid base in 
faith and academics. I feel blessed to have had the oppor-
tunity to graduate from St. Mary of the Woods School and 
Trinity High School, and enjoy working to ensure that more 
young people are able to experience a Catholic education.

Ben Morris
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL

Celebrating 50 Years

FroM our Assistant PriNcipal

change of address
Receiving mailings for your children  
who no longer live in your home? 

Please contact the advancement office to  
update their information at 270.233.5533 or  

anna.mcdaniel@trinityhs.com. 



#wearetrinity

Please prayerfully consider giving to this year’s Trinity High School Give Back Campaign. 

GIVE BACK, GIVE TRINITY!
My 2017 gift is:

o   $5750 – Yearly rate to attend Trinity High School (school year consists of 173 days)

o   $33 – Daily Rate to attend Trinity High School

o   Other: ______________

Please include the following for our record keeping:

Name:  ________________________________________________________  Class of:  ______________   

Please make checks payable to Trinity High School. Please include “Give Back Campaign” in the memo.
Your gift will  
change lives!

Concerned you have not received your call or 
letter from the Phonathon Campaign?
We thought we would do something a little different this year and roll out a 
new and exciting alumni fundraiser!

You are Trinity! The students who leave this school are the living testimo-
nies of what Trinity has to offer its students. Trinity High School is a special 
place. It is a place of learning, one in which students create lifelong relation-
ships, play sports, and build lasting memories. Our Catholic high school 
prepares its students for the world and teaches them about the love Christ 
gives us all. We are exceptionally proud of each of you and glad to call you 
one of our own.

This year we are kicking off the Trinity High School Give Back Campaign. We 
are asking all alumni to prayerfully consider a gift to this worthwhile endeav-
or. All dollars will be allocated toward providing the Trinity experience to 
students who otherwise could not afford to attend the school. Trinity turns 
50 this year! As our way of giving back, we are challenging each graduate 
class to raise enough money to give a student a chance to attend Trinity 
High School. Since Trinity turns 50 this year, how awesome would it be if we 
could raise enough money to allow 50 students the experience of what it 
means to be a Trinity alum? Tuition is $5,750 per student. We will keep a 
running total of all donations and will keep you informed of which class is 
leading via the school’s Facebook page.

Having a reunion? Let us help you! 
Call the advancement office at 270.233.5533, and we will print your class 

roster, mailing labels, and advertise your class reunion on our website!

Horn Community 
Center: A Blessing
What a blessing the St. Mary of the 
Woods Horn Community Center is to 
our students, schools, and communi-
ty!  The facility is now open to the 
public! Fitness Center memberships 
are only $10 a month, and members 
can receive a $20 discount for paying 
in advance for a full year. Your mem-
bership includes use of the fitness 
center and the walking track! Come in 
and check out the new home of the 
Raiders! 

The reason I give is  
because you’re not going to 

take it with you. 
Mike Horn – Class of ‘68



Nonprofit Org 
US Postage 

PAID 
Owensboro, KY 

Permit 120

10510 Main Cross Street  l  Whitesville, KY 42378

270.233.5533  l  www.facebook.com/Trinity-High-School-Whitesville-KY-187234174630194  l  www.trinityhs.com  l  #wearetrinity

The mission of Trinity High School is to provide a spiritual environment, togeth-
er with a comprehensive educational program, dedicated to faith formation in 
the Roman Catholic Church. Our goal is to prepare and empower students to 
become lifelong learners who are responsible members of the Church, family, 
and community.

l  Superior ACT & ACRE SCORES
l  College credits available through concurrent courses
l  Daily prayer and weekly Mass with peers

Our Mission

Creed Liturgy & 
Sacraments Morality Prayer

Trinity High School

National

2016-17 ACRE Test Scores

Mark your calendars!
Open Gym in the Horn 
Community Center
Throughout the month of June, we will 
host open gym for alumni and commu-
nity on Sunday nights from 5-7 p.m.

For more information contact Daniel 
Morris or Kevin Morris at 270-314-2181.

Jerry and Vicki Morris’s Alumni 
and Friends Barbecue Cook-Off 
SATURDAY, JULY 8, 2017
Join us for food, fun, and a chance to 
reconnect with some old friends! Addi-
tional alum needed to help serve food 
and sell raffle tickets. Please contact 
Vickie Morris at 270-302-7794 if you 
are able to lend a hand. 

The Class of 1977 Reunion
SATURDAY, AUGUST 19, 2017
St. Mary’s Parish Hall

St. Mary Mass – 4 p.m.
Reunion – After Mass in the Hall

For more information, email:
bobbydaleabell@yahoo.com 
vickie.gilliam@yahoo.com 
karenhoward@BBandT.com 
Cwhistle77@hotmail.com

The Class of 1972 Reunion
SATURDAY, AUGUST 19, 2017
St. Mary Mass – 4 p.m.
Reunion – After Mass at The Old 
Homeplace

8281 Haynes Station Road
Whitesville, KY 42378

For more information, call Mike Bernard 
at 270.313.5219.
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